St. Catharine of Siena School
2330 Perkiomen Avenue
Reading, PA 19606
610-779-5810
Accredited by The Middle States Commission on Elementary
Schools

October 12, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Thank you for choosing Saint Catharine of Siena School. Thank you for all you do to positively
advocate for your child’s academic success and progress.

Progress reports were sent home with your student today. The grades shown are not the final
grade for the first term. The grades shown are your student’s current progress in a particular
subject area and they could be subject to change. First Trimester report cards will be issued
December 5, 2017.

Please take the time to discuss your student’s work with them. If there are any questions,
concerns, or “positives” you would like to share; please feel free to schedule a conference with
your child’s teacher.

Registration for conferences opens Friday, October 13, 2017. Please be sure to log in to Option
C to schedule a conference with your child’s teacher.

Please return your student's progress report signed on your scheduled conference day or by
Thursday, October 19, 2017 if you choose not to schedule a conference with your child’s teacher.
Thank you for being an advocate for your student.

Tomorrow is our Walk-A-Thon. Students are to wear their Walk-A-Thon shirts and gym
uniform bottoms for the event. Fifth grade, who is leading us in our 8:30am Liturgy, will wear
their formal uniforms and will have time to change before we proceed to our destination as a
student body. The day promises to be filled with prayer, fun, and icecream. A huge shout out of
gratitude to Mrs. Amy Impellizzeri, our dedicated teachers and staff, our volunteers, and
Monsignor Domin, Monsignor Treston, and Father John for your SCS spirit, support, and
donations.



Be sure to “Like” our Facebook Page to receive important updates and information.

For your planning purposes:

Daily @ 3:10pm: Commuter Line begins after the buses arrive, please keep your number
on your dashboard. Thank you.

Daily: Scrip purchases can be made, or you may choose the $400.00 buy-out option
(Pre-K three day is $200.00)

October 14th, and 28th: Altar Server Clinic 10:30 am - 12 noon at the church.
October 13, 2017: SCS Walk-A-Thon, 8:30 Liturgy all are welcome. Registration for
conferences begins on Option C.

October 20, 2017: Early Dismissal, 12 noon. Aftercare will be provided.

October 22, 2017: Trunk or Treat, 5-7pm, Church parking lot.

October 25, 2017: Confirmation practice, 7pm

October 26, 2017: Confirmation, students arrive at 4:00 pm

November 1, 2017: “All Saints Day”’ reduced BCHS registration fee (340.00) for 8th
graders. It is a one day special price.

All my best,

Mrs. Marcella Kraycik
Principal, Saint Catharine of Siena School

2330 Perkiomen Avenue
Reading, PA 19606
610-779-5810

http://school.scsreading.org/


http://school.scsreading.org/







